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From August 1st to the 22nd, five Las Vegas representatives participated in the Global Top Gun Youth 

workshop at Chung Pyung. The participants graduated the workshop inspired to continue being owners of 

God's providence with a filial heart. 

 

There were 76 countries represented in this year's Top Gun, with a total of around 1,400 participants. The 

workshop was divided with each week focused on one of the three great blessings. The first week allowed 

the participants to deepen their heart toward True Parents by receiving lectures on True Parents life 

course, giving and receiving Divine Principle lectures, and concluded with a pilgrimage of Holy Grounds 

in Korea where True Parents began their mission. The second week was based on the Blessing Education. 

This education was focused on understanding the standard of upholding true love, making a pledge 

toward living a lifestyle of purity, and exposing what prevents them from committing to it. The final week 

gave opportunities for participants to connect to True Parents' goals by creating their own projects 

through a program called the Peace Design Table. They were global issues that is relevant within the 

Unification movement and around the world, and the participants were able to present solutions for them. 

 

The workshop concluded at the Cheong Jeong Gung Peace Palace, where the participants offered 

performances to True Mother and received encouraging words to be bold in their identity as filial sons 

and daughters of Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 

 

 


